
Afternoon Everyone,  

 

We have made it to the end 

of our second term and I bet 

you are all looking forward 

to the Easter break as much 

as we are.  Everyone has 

worked really hard over the 

last term and this was seen 

in our Awards Assembly on 

Monday where Shining 

Stars in Reading, Writing 

and Maths were handed 

out. 

 

Wednesday saw a trip for 

children who have achieved 

100% for this term.  The 

younger children watched  a 

film and the older children 

took a trip to Mini Golf at 

Star City.  Fun was had by 

all and we hope to be taking 

more pupils that achieve 

100% next term! 

 

Yesterday we had our 

Easter Celebration at Aston 

Parish Church .  Well Done 

to the readers and to 

everyone for some lovely 

singing.  You were all a 

credit to the school and 

should be proud of 

yourselves. 

 

Wishing you all the best for 

the Easter break, fingers 

crossed we have some 

lovely weather and the 

chance to all enjoy 

ourselves. 

 

All the best 

 

The staff of  

St. Clement’s  

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  7th April 2017 

St. Clement’s C. of E. Primary Academy, Nechells, a private limited company, registered in England and Wales, Company Number 8165736 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014)  

 School improvement - UNICEF 

assembly on Article 14: Everyone has 

the right to their own beliefs and to 

practice the religion of their choice as 

long as this does not affect the rights 

of others.  

 Section 175 Safeguarding Audit 

completed 

 Safeguarding team update meeting 

 Pupil and Parent voice collected 

regarding safeguarding, parent 

involvement and school improvement 

 100% attendance reward for 80 

pupils 

 Year 2 SAT's meeting 

 Governors meeting 

 EYFS learning walk 

 Completion of Termly assessments  

Safeguarding 
 

Watch this space for weekly safeguarding 

updates, information and signposting. 

This week in pictures 



Head Teacher: Des Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Devina Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Jane Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS   Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram 

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

@StClem_Nechells  

Important Dates  

Last Day of Term Friday 7th April  

Easter Holiday (2 weeks)   

Monday 10th - Friday 21st April 

Easter Holiday Club 

Monday 10th - Thursday 13th 9am until 3:15pm 

First Day Back Monday 24th April  
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Monday 1st SCHOOL CLOSED  

- Bank Holiday - 

3rd Expressions Class Photos 

 

Monday 8th - Friday 12th  

 SATs week 

 

10th Stay and Play Club starts 


